ANNOUNCEMENTS July, 2014

If you are worshiping with us for the first time, welcome! Please sign our Guest Book at the back of the church or in
the entranceway.

Melville United would like to thank Gavin Williams for leading us in worship on July 6™
and July 20™.

Melville United would like to thank Ellen Brown for sharing her gift of music with us
over July.

Volunteer time at Truck Show will be paid to Melville. Call Marg for help with Crowd
Control, Vendor registration, Children's Area, Garbage pick up, Laundry. NEW JOB: Two
people needed to set out salads and clear plates at BBQ on Sat. July 26, 4 - 8pm.
519-843-3274.

Get notices of newsletters, bulletins, updates to Melville calendar etc. on email. Go to
www.melvilleunited.com and enter your email address on lower left to subscribe. Your
Communications Committee

Jen Auger will be away for the month of July. Rev. Marion Loree will be away for the
month of August. For emergence pastoral care you can contact Rev. Marion Loree for
the month of July at 519-826-9385 or 519-835-8605 or Alison Rainford for the months of
July and August at 519-843-3841.

Join Les and Marg Frayne at the Frayne’s farm for a pot luck meal, a campfile (and
possibly some weeding for those energetic souls) on July10, Aug.7 and Aug 28, 5-9 p.m.,
weather permitting. Garden produce will be donated to the Centre Wellington Food
Bank along with the produce from the box gardens behind the church. Call Marg
519-843-3274 or email margfrayne@hotmail.com.

Friday Coffee Hour will be at the Market St. Café in the Fergus Market at 10:00 a.m.
Everyone welcome!

Just a reminder that Summer Sunday services will remain starting at 11:00 a.m.






	Page 1
	Page 2

